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11 May 2020 
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

I hope you had an enjoyable Bank Holiday weekend.  

 

As you are probably aware, last night the Prime Minister updated the nation on the next steps in the 
COVID-19 emergency. During his address he made passing reference to the re-opening of schools 
and a phased return.  We are awaiting more information from the Department of Education on this 
matter which is expected today. Once we have this information the Trust, other Headteachers and 
myself will meet to discuss the processes required for any opening to occur. 

 

I will continue to update you on our planning and any likely timescales involved. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and patience during this difficult time. Please stay safe and 
well. 

  

Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
Mr A Johnson 
Headteacher 
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